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This bill is unacceptable if it includes the proposed amendment regarding 
rescinding gun ownership rights of, and confiscating firearms from, anyone 
who is accused, by a family member, of being dangerous to himself or 
others.   What, no due process?   Do any professionals look into this?   

 

What next – stripping someone of an inheritance or other property based on 
a mere accusation from a relative who may have other motives? 
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